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As a newer rider, and someone who knows riders all over the country, I take 

motorcycle safety very serious and have seen more accidents from motorcycles 

getting rear ended at traffic lights or stop signs then I care to have seen. Lane 

sharing, when done correctly is a proven way for motorcyclists like myself to ride 

safer when done correctly. Those in European countries have been lane sharing and 

lane filtering for years, and I believe it is time for us to start joining the rest of the 

world. I urge those who read this to support SB 422, and help lead the way in 

legalized lane sharing across the US. 


